
Choose 3! Mrs. J, Mr. T, and Ms. Waffle’s Class

Make a blanket tent and
read a book for 20

minutes inside. Write down
the name of the

characters and the

setting.

Walk around your house
and write down 10 words
you find in your house.

Draw a picture and write
3 sentences about your
picture. Use capital

letters and punctuation.

Go outside and get a
snowball. Time how long it
takes to melt in a bowl on

the kitchen counter.

Build a snowman. Write down or draw a
picture of 1 thing you can
smell, see, touch, taste,

and hear.

Measure the length of 10
things in your house.
Write down what you

measured and how long it
was.

Roll 2 dice 10 times then
add and subtract the

numbers together. Write
the math problems down.

Count a pile of 10 coins.
How much money do you

have?

Draw a picture that shows
5 animals that live in our

climate.

Find 5 things in your home
and arrange them from
smallest to biggest.

Draw a picture or create a
model of what you think
would be “the perfect

snow sled”.

Find 3 chores that need to
be done at home today.
Complete those chores all

by yourself.

Play an indoor game that
does not use technology
for 20 minutes. Draw a
picture or write about

what you did.

Write a letter or draw a
picture for a relative.



Choose 3! Mr. Lorentz’s class

Read a book for 25
minutes inside. Write 1
paragraph summarizing

what you read.

Walk around your house
and write down 15 words
you find. Alphabetize the

words.

If you could interview a
famous person, who would
you interview and what 3
questions would you ask?

Go outside and get 3
different sized snowballs.
Time how long it takes for
each one to melt in a bowl
on the kitchen counter.

Brainstorm at least 5 ways
to use snow for survival.

Write them down.

Create your own
constellation. Draw a

picture of it and write a
description using at least
5 complete sentences.

Measure the length of 15
things in your house.
Write down what you
measured in inches and
centimeters.

Roll 2 dice 20 times then
multiply the numbers
together. Write the math
problems down.

Do something kind or
helpful for someone in
your house. Write down
what you did and how you
felt when you completed

it.

Draw a picture that shows
5 animals that live in our
climate. Pick your favorite
animal and write what you
like about it. Write at
least 3 complete
sentences.

Find 10 food items in your
home. Arrange the items

in order from your
favorite to your least

favorite.

Watch a movie or tv show
for at least 30 minutes.
Write down 3 things you
enjoyed in the show and 3
things you didn’t enjoy in
the show.

Find 5 chores that need to
be done at home today.
Complete those chores and
write down what you did.

Play an indoor game that
does not use technology
for 25 minutes. Write
about what you did. 3
complete sentences.

Plan a meal. Looking at a
recipe, make a grocery
list to purchase all the

items.



Choose 3! Mrs Lehmann and Independent Study Students

Read a book for 30
minutes inside. Write 2
paragraphs summarizing

what you read.

Walk around your house
and write down 20 words
you find. Alphabetize the

words.

Write a letter of
recommendation for a
friend. Use correct

capitalization, spelling, and
punctuation. Tell why your
friend would be good to

hire for a job.

Go outside and get 3
different sized snowballs.
Time how long it takes for
each one to melt in a bowl
on the kitchen counter.

Brainstorm at least 5 ways
to use snow for survival.

Write them down.

Create your own
constellation. Draw a

picture of it and write a
description. Write at least

3 paragraphs.

If you could interview a
famous person, who would
you interview and what 3
questions would you ask?

Roll 2 dice 10 times then
find the average, mean,
and median. Do this 3

times. Write the answers.

Look through your
refrigerator or cabinets
and throw away (with
permission) all expired

items.

Draw a picture of an
animal that lives in our

climate. List 5
characteristics that allow

it to survive in our
climate.

Find 10 food items in your
home. Arrange the items

in order from most
expensive to least
expensive after

researching their prices.

Plan a meal with a main
course, salad, and

dessert. Make a grocery
list to purchase all the

items.

Pick out clothes you would
wear to an interview. Try
them on and style your
hair to get ready for an

interview.

Play an indoor game that
does not use technology
for 30 minutes. Draw a
picture or write about

what you did. 3 complete
sentences.

Pick a job/career and do a
google search for 3 skills
needed for that job.


